Johnston, Charles

From: Lena Hutton

Sent: 02 March 2014 15:37

To: localplan

Subject: sitecode zEL56 comments

[ write with reference to the above site in the local plan and would like to make the following comments

1. With the removal of the munitions sheds within the yard at Rodgers heavy plant now idles and
parks less than 20 feet from my back door (my garden being approx. that length). There are ongoing
logged concerns linked to this with dust, noise etc

2. Tunderstand that the land is designated for industrial use but the houses that border the site are
significantly older than the site and as heavier plant and extended working hours are implemented
there is always going to be conflict unless respect for each others activities is taken cognisance of.

* _ 3. Idonot deem this land nor the access road to the industrial estate in full at Station Brae suitable for
this kind of heavy plant and this should be reviewed by SBC in light of the cost of road repairs,
damage to car mirrors and safe routes to schools.

Pease confirm receipt of this email, I tried to use the online form but the link was broken.
Regards

Lena Hutton

Sunnycroft

High Street

Earlston

TD4 6BU




